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US 181 Harbor Bridge Project holds public meeting
Several community members attended an open house style public 
meeting November 17 to discuss proposed design modifications to 
the Harbor Bridge Project, specifically addressing the area south of 
the Corpus Christi Ship Channel. Attendees reviewed exhibits detailing 
proposed design modifications and had the opportunity to ask questions and 
submit comments regarding the proposed modifications. Additionally, the 
project team released a 4D animation of the project, which includes “real-life” 
views of the proposed roadway and bridge design. A 3D model of the new US 
181 Harbor Bridge, complete with its own glass case, was also on display for 
attendees to view.  Click here to view the animation.

November 2016

US 181 
HARBOR BRIDGE
PROJECT
Monthly Status Report 

UPCOMING EVENTS:

Community Connections
December 8:
Public Hearing
Corpus Christi City Hall-
Council Chambers 3 p.m.

Click on the graphic to view 
the Public Hearing Notice

500 N. Shoreline Blvd., Suite 500  |  Corpus Christi, Texas 78401  |  T: 361.288.2900  |  F: 361.288.2920  |  www.harborbridgeproject.com

@HarborBridgeProject

@HarborBridgePrj

Community member reviews exhibits outlining  pro-
posed design changes at the November 17th Public 
Meeting.

Darrell Chambers, FDLLC, Design Build Coordinator, 
reviews schematics with a meeting attendee.

3D model of new US181 Harbor Bridge 
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